
ORIOLE GOLF AND TENNIS PH 2 
 

10/09/2024  

ATTN: ORIOLE RESIDENTS  

 

DUE TO HURRICANE MILTON BOTH POOLS ARE CLOSED 
AND THE EQUIPMENT IS SHUT OFF TO AVOID EXCESSIVE 
WATER OVERFLOW.  

WE ASK ALL RESIDENTS NOT TO SWIM OR BE IN THE POOLS 
OR POOL DECKS DUE TO EXCESSIVE RAINSTORM AND 
HIGH WINDS.  

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED ON THURSDAY OCTOBER 
10, 2024.  

THE OFFICE WILL REOPEN ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2024.  

THE ASSOCIATION’S POOL VENDOR SHAMROCK POOLS 
WILL BE ONSITE FOR THE POOL TO BE REOPEN, IF THERE IS 
NO DAMAGES OR CONCERNS.   

PLEASE STAY HOME AND BE SAFE.  

REPORT ANY EMERGENCIES TO J&L PROPERTY 
MANAGEMENT AT 954-753-7966.  

THANK YOU, OGT 2 MGMT., 


